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SEASON’S                                          GREETINGS

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our Kindergarten Christmas Program is quickly approaching.  We need each student to bring a few props to be used during our program.  If you feel you can help us out by sending the following items, please send them to school between now and December2,   so we can begin using them in our practices.  If you have extras of any of these items, we’d be happy to have them to share with others.  All items will be returned after the program, so please mark them with your child’s name.

1. A small teddy bear, no larger than 2 feet tall; the older the better, but any condition will do. If you do not have a teddy bear any little animal can come instead.

2.  Hand held “jingle bell”

3.  One of dad’s (mans) largest socks (not a Christmas sock), with child’s name taped inside the sock.

4. A small, wrapped Christmas gift box (EMPTY), just wrap an empty box in Christmas wrap. Please secure bows and ribbons on tightly. Gift boxed should not be larger than 6x6 please.

5.  A child’s empty shoe box size is about 8x11 this box is to carry their props in for easy carrying of items (a plastic shoe box will work too)




     Thank you for your help with the props.  The children have been working hard on their program and learning new songs.  We know you will not want to miss out on this special program with your child.  Please feel free to invite those people who are important in your child’s life.  The date and time is ​​________________________________ for the A.M. student’s __________________ for the P.M. students. (Mrs. Handley’s class will perform in both sessions)  Please have your child dress nice for the performance and with their beautiful smile.






Sincerely, 

                            Kindergarten Teachers

